
 

Public Notice 
CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

1600 Nela Avenue, Belle Isle, FL  32809 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 

Tree Board meeting scheduled for 
Monday, August 8, 2022 

has been cancelled. 

The next Tree Board meeting is scheduled to be held on 
September 12, 2022 at 6:30pm 

 
 

 
Yolanda Quiceno 
City Clerk 
Date:  August 8, 2022 
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